
Website  will  focus  on  N.
Nevada products
USDA Rural Development Nevada is providing a $25,200 grant to
develop a website that will promote buying local products and
services.

Buy Local Rural Northern Nevada includes Douglas, Churchill,
Humboldt, Lyon, Mineral, Pershing and Storey counties. Rural
Washoe County is also part of project.

The goal of the website is local businesses will be able
promote themselves for free and the consumer will then know
where to buy local products. It will be open to any type of
business.

For more info, contact Dave Asher at (775) 224.2242.
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